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Fast Play Ticket Sales Suspended 
Due to Vendor Software Issue 

  
TRENTON (April 27, 2021) – The New Jersey Lottery temporarily suspended ticket sales for the Fast Play family of 
games due to a vendor software issue. Ticket sales were halted upon discovery of the problem. Vendors Northstar 
New Jersey and IGT are actively investigating the matter and will provide additional information on 
www.NJLottery.com when it becomes available. Players should keep all Fast Play tickets until further information is 
made available.  
   
Fast Play tickets, which let a player immediately know if they have won, are printed by Lottery terminals and are also 
available at self-service vending machines.  
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